
 

City of Barre, Vermont                                                                      October 13, 2022 

 

Regular Meeting of the 

Planning Commission 

 

 

 

Meeting Cancelled 
 

The Planning Commission meeting scheduled for October 13, 22 has been cancelled. 

 

The next meeting will be October 27, 2022 at 5:30 pm. 

 

Thank you. 


